


 

 

Camp Memories Camp Photos T.M.R. History 

The Ten Mile River Scout Museum and the Ten Mile River Alumni Association are planning to 
publish a special commemorative book, filled with T.M.R. history, photos and the memories of T.M.R. 
Alumni.  The book, entitled “T.M.R. - The Way We Remember It - 2015,” will be distributed free of 
charge to participants at the T.M.R. Alumni Day, July 25, 2015.   

 
T.M.R. Alumni can place ads in the book, congratulating their fellow Alumni, commemorating their 
years at T.M.R., recognizing their camp friends and their favorite T.M.R. summer camp. (See back for 
details.)  
 
All profits from the book will benefit the Ten Mile River Scout Camps.  

 
Submitting Camp Stories:  We want your favorite T.M.R. camp story 
(maximum 400 words) to include in the book.  You can also include a photo of 
yourself as a youth (preferably at camp) and/or a recent one.  Note:  We can use 
your photo if it is in one of the T.M.R. staff photos on our web site 
http://tmrmuseum.org.  Just identify your camp, year and red identification 
number (see example) and we will use it.   

 
E-mail your camp story and photos to dmalatzky@aol.com or mail them to: 
 

David M. Malatzky 
2332 Holland Ave. 
Bronx, NY 10467 

 
If you have any questions, E-mail David Malatzky at dmalatzky@aol.com. 
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T.M.R. - THE WAY WE REMEMBER IT 

If you do not attend T.M.R. Alumni Day, you can still obtain a copy of the book through the mail: 
• By purchasing one. (See order form on previous page.)   
• If you purchased an ad that costs $70 or more, you will receive a copy in the mail for no 

additional charge. 
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